
Class Groupings 

At a recent meeting of the Board of Governors the 
following class teaching arrangements for 2023/24 
have been agreed: 

Mrs Leeke– P1/2 

Mrs Redpath– P2/3/4 

Mrs Kane/Mrs Mc Kinney– P4/5 

Temporary teacher (TBC)- P6/7 From (September-June) 

Mrs Steele– Learning Support Co-Ordinator 

Please note that your child will automatically move 
up to their expected year group unless I have       
previously made contact with you to make          
alternative provision.  

This means that the majority of our current P1 will 
move on to Mrs Redpath and P3 pupils will go to Mrs 
Kane/Mc Kinney.  

Pupils have also been informed of their class     
groupings for the incoming year.  

We look forward to transition sessions with all    
pupils and staff within the upcoming weeks.  

PTA Summer Fair—Volunteers needed! 

Many thanks to those who have started to donate 
unused uniforms, Brick a Brack, and drinks for the 
hamper. Please continue to send items into school. 
Our fair promises to be a lot of fun for all the family. 
Volunteering half an hour of our time would make a 
huge difference to our PTA who would greatly      
appreciate sharing the supervision etc. Please make 
contact with either Mrs Steele or Tracey Rouke (PTA 
chair) if you are able to help out. 

Governors 

Our vice chairman Paul Paynter has served on the 
BOG for 12 years both as chairman and more        
recently as a vice chairman. He has given immense 
voluntary service to the school and speaks fondly of 
his time as a Governor. The BOG have recently      
accepted his resignation. On behalf of the school 
community I wish to express a sincere thanks for 
the hours of service given so readily and for the    
impact he has made towards school development 
within Armoy. 

Welcome also to Mrs Claire Cushnahan, Mrs Ruth  
Mc Neill and Reverend Gary Glasgow who have     
recently been welcomed on to the Governors. Their 
voluntary service is greatly appreciated.  

Anyone interested in sharing their skills and time 
as a School Governor should contact Mrs Steele 
on csteele429@c2kni.net  

Rosepark Farm 

Our P1/2 class have had a terrific 
day on their final Shared          
Education trip. They have made 
fantastic 
memories 
together.  

 

 

 

P5/6 Trip 

P5/6 have also finished off their Shared Education 
programme this year with a joint Sports Day at 
Straidbilly PS.  

Uniform 

Parents are reminded that PE uniform is navy 
shorts/leggings and a white t-shirt. Only school 
colours should be worn. 

Ballymoney Show prize winners 

Alesha Cassley P1 art 2nd place 

Chloe Jamison  Handwriting—highly commended  

Amelia Moore– ICT 3rd place  

Grace Dobbin- Internet Safety Poster 1st place 

Abi Rouke– Internet Safety Poster 1st place 

Andrew Dobbin– Acrostic Poem 2nd place  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ice pop sale-School Council 

The school council raised the fantastic sum of £50 
from their ice pop sale—well done! 

 

Dates for the diary 

13th June—P7 induction day Ballycastle HS 

14th June—Sports Day 

15th June - September 2023 P1’s ‘Stay & Play’ with 
Mrs Leeke 

22nd June—P7 leavers Assembly and last day 

22nd June— Summer Fair  

30th June—Last day of term for P1-P6 (early finish) 
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